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Dear , 

 

Ecology survey at Southlands: Thursday 7th July  

 

We wrote to you in March 2022 to update you on our plans to redevelop four non-traditional 

properties in Southlands, Tytherington. Since then, we have undertaken a topographical survey and 

a tree survey to inform our designs for the proposed new homes. 

 

We also need to carry out an ecological survey within the proposed redevelopment site to show that 

we have considered the potential impact the proposed redevelopment may have on existing 

habitats and wildlife species. We have appointed Abricon Ltd to carry out the survey on the morning 

of Thursday, 7th July. The ecologist will have identification and the inspection should take a few 

hours.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call me on the number below.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
Noreen Twomey 
Regeneration project manager 
Email: Noreen.Twomey@bromford.co.uk  
Tel: 07766467139 
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